

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE CO-OPERATIVE REPUBLIC OF GUYANA TO THE UNITED NATIONS

801 Second Avenue, 5th Floor, New York, NY 10017 Telephone: 212-573-5828/29 Fax: 212-573-6225 E-mail: guyana@un.int

31 July 2018

H.E. Ms. I. Rhonda King Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines to the United Nations President of the Economic and Social Council

Dear Ambassador King,

I refer to the 2019 High-level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF) to be convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) in July 2019.

With reference to General Assembly resolution 70/1, I have the honour to request that the Co-operative Republic of Guyana be inscribed in the list of countries presenting their Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) at the 2019 HLPF.

The Co-operative Republic of Guyana attaches great importance to the implementation of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development and looks forward to sharing its experiences, including successes, challenges and lessons learned.

I should again be grateful for your acknowledgement of receipt of this letter and thank you for your acknowledgement of receipt of the soft copy sent to you earlier by e-mail.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Rudolph Ten-Pow

Ambassador

Permanent Representative